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 Our new Wild Tribe adventures!! 

 

 All the staff and children would like to say a HUGE thank you to  

 Mr Trounce, Mr Kendall and all the parents who gave up some of 

their summer and helped to prepare the school field ready for the new 

 Wild Tribe lessons this term. As you can see it has already been a great 

success and we are all looking forward to developing these further and  

 being able to provide facilities in the field which mean we can  

 use it all year round and in all weathers. 

 

  Please ensure your child has (labelled) wellie boots and  

 appropriate clothing for the weather in school every day . 
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We are delighted that Veryan Bowling Club have agreed to lead a 

group of children each week to teach and develop new skills in 

bowling at the Veryan Bowling Club. 

This will be open to our year 5 and 6 children on Monday after-

noons from Monday 23rd September-Monday 2nd December. 

The Club have had new carpets and renovation work and ask that 

the children bring a pair of slippers to play in— to  give some 

protection for their feet but also to keep their surfaces clean and 

clear of outdoor debris. 

The children will be accompanied by Mrs Hawkins and Mrs Bul-

len to the bowling club and will be walking there and back, so 

they will need waterproofs/warm clothing. 
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